
Placer County deputy accused
of having sex with minor
By Kim Minugh and Bill Lindelof, Sacramento Bee

A decorated Placer County sheriff’s deputy has been arrested
on suspicion of having sex with a teen who was volunteering at
his department, according to authorities.

Deputy Ken Skogen, a seven-year veteran most recently assigned
to patrol, was arrested Thursday on suspicion of four felony
counts,  including  unlawful  sex  with  a  minor  and  oral
copulation with a minor, according to the District Attorney’s
Office.

Skogen, 35, is suspected of having a sexual relationship in
2011 with a 17-year-old girl who was a volunteer at the time
with the Placer County Sheriff’s Office.
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